
 

If your child is 4 or will turn 4 before 1
st

 September 2020, 
they can start school in September 2020. 

 

Applications open for Hampshire residents on Thursday 1st November 2019. 
You can apply:   

 

 online at www.hants.gov.uk/admissions or  

 with a paper application form available on request from a Hampshire Infant  
    or Primary School. 
 

 

Berrywood Open Days 
 

We are having two Open Days with booked time slots for 
our Year 6 children to take you on a tour of the school:- 

 
Wednesday 23rd October and  

Thursday 28th November 
at 9.30am, 10.00am, 11.00am, 11.30am 

1.15pm, 1.45pm or 2.15pm. 
 

You will be welcomed by members of the Senior 
Leadership Team and have a chance to chat with, and 
find out more about ‘The Berrywood Way’ over a cup of 

tea or coffee. 
 

Please contact us via telephone on  
01489 780068, alternatively  

email us on office@berrywoodprimary.co.uk  
to book your place on one of the dates and times 

(a maximum of 8 families for each time slot). 

 
School Dfe No 

 

Berrywood Primary School 
Maunsell Way 

Hedge End 
Southampton SO30 2TL 

01489 780068 
office@berrywoodprimary.co.uk  

 

 
850 
2752 

 

 

Applying for a Year R School Place 
for September 2020 

 
 
 Parents of children resident in Hampshire, apply 

online, at www.hants.gov.uk/admissions 
 

 Alternatively for parents with no online access, 
request an application form from a Hampshire 
Infant or Primary School.   

 

 Closing date for applications, application forms 
must be returned to the school of your choice by 
the end of the school day on Wednesday 15th 
January 2020 or for online applications no later 
than midnight on Wednesday 15th January 
2020. 

 

 For further detailed information, visit the 
admissions website and select Information & 
Guidance from the menu on the left hand side. 

 

 It is important that you apply for a school 
place online by midnight on Wednesday 15th 
January 2020.  The Admissions Team will 
inform all on time applicants by Thursday 16th 
April 2020.  Online applicants will receive an 
email, and parents who submitted paper 
applications will be sent a letter by first class 
post.  Letters will also be sent to online 
applicants who were not offered a place at 
their first preference school. 
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